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Mission Statement  

ñA School with Heartò 

Where we are inspiring, challenging and nurturing one another to: 

é...live from the heart, love from the heart, learn from the heart 

Reminders 
ß The uniform pool will 

be closed for the 

duration of the 

renovations. 

Uniforms can be 

purchased from Len 

Mutton & Co. 

ß Parents are asked to 

please return all 

notes/forms to your 

childôs class teacher 

via your child. 

Please do not bring 

the forms/notes to 

the office as the 

teachers need keep 

records of who has 

return notes etc.. 

 

Now Due 
back to School  
The following notes are 

due back to schoolï 

please ask your child 

hand the note + any 

money to their 

classroom teacherðnot 

to the front officeð

thank you. 

 Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

Catholic schools exist to teach students; through being communities of love, care and learning; to be the hands and feet 

of Christ in our world today. This is the core of who we are and directs all our endeavours. The words of St Teresaôs 

prayer show how important each one of us is in living the Gospel message of love:  

          

Recently I attended a two-day conference in Sydney (along with 8000 other participants!) that explored the future 

possibilities for schools in digital technologies and STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics). Plans 

are currently underway to create a óMakerspaceô at St Bedeôs School. A makerspace is a place where people come 

together to use materials and develop creative projects. A makerspace promotes learning through play, design, coding 

and construction. It can be used for a range of activities with changing and flexible educational goals and creative 

purposes. During Term 3 we will begin construction of our makerspace in the library ï another ówatch this spaceô exciting 

change! 

Building Works Preparation THANK YOU          

A huge THANK YOU to all who assisted in our ómove and removeô last Friday morning. We had all jobs completed by 

11.00am and it is another example of the amazing efforts of parents and friends who put in time and energy to help 

provide the best possible learning environment for our students. As previously mentioned, the hall is currently out of use 

and we will have a shortened outdoor Awards Assembly tomorrow and next Friday. 

Thank you also to the wonderful helpers who put together sandwiches for last Mondayôs funeral at such short notice. And 

to all those who donated home baked goodies for this cause. Your assistance is greatly appreciated. 

Week 10                         

Our last week of Term is almost upon us! It is looking to be another busy one. The Director of Catholic Education, 

Canberra and Goulburn, Mr Ross Fox, is visiting us for a short time on Tuesday. Jump Rope for Heart skip-off is 

happening on Wednesday between 12.00 and 1pm. And Friday 30th June will be a uniform-free day to celebrate the 

fantastic efforts of students in raising funds for the Heart foundation. 

Tomorrow is the Northern Region Athletics Carnival, being held in Goulburn. We wish all our competitors all the best 

ï we hope you compete well and we know you will be excellent representatives of St Bedeôs School. For students in 

Years 3-6 there is a Rugby Gala Day at the Rec ground between 10am and 2pm. This is the culmination of four weeks 

of Rugby clinics held for students during the term. Students will take their morning tea and lunch with them. Please come 

along if you have the chance.  

Due to these events, canteen will only be available tomorrow for children in Kinder, Year 1 and Year 2.  

Wishing you a wonderful week 

ahead, 

Trish Ferlitsch 

Year 2ñMr Stink 

excursion note + 

money  

Cricket Day ñNotes 

& Money  

Year 3ñExcursion 

note + money  

/ƘǊƛǎǘ Ƙŀǎ ƴƻ ōƻŘȅ ƴƻǿ ōǳǘ ȅƻǳǊǎΤ ƴƻ ƘŀƴŘǎΣ ƴƻ ŦŜŜǘ ƻƴ ŜŀǊǘƘ ōǳǘ ȅƻǳǊǎ 

¸ƻǳǊǎ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ŜȅŜǎ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǿƘƛŎƘ IŜ ƭƻƻƪǎ ŎƻƳǇŀǎǎƛƻƴ ƻƴ ǘƘƛǎ ǿƻǊƭŘ 

¸ƻǳǊǎ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ŦŜŜǘ ǿƛǘƘ ǿƘƛŎƘ IŜ ǿŀƭƪǎ ǘƻ Řƻ ƎƻƻŘ 

¸ƻǳǊǎ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ƘŀƴŘǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǿƘƛŎƘ IŜ ōƭŜǎǎŜǎ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƭŘΦ 

¸ƻǳǊǎ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ƘŀƴŘǎΣ ¸ƻǳǊǎ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ŦŜŜǘ 

¸ƻǳǊǎ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ŜȅŜǎΣ ¸ƻǳ ŀǊŜ Iƛǎ .ƻŘȅ 

/ƘǊƛǎǘ Ƙŀǎ ƴƻ ōƻŘȅ ƴƻǿ ƻƴ ŜŀǊǘƘ ōǳǘ ȅƻǳǊǎΦ 

 WƻƘƴ aƛŎƘŀŜƭ ¢ŀƭōƻǘ 

Canteen tomorrow is for Kinder, Years 1 & 2 due to 

Rugby Gala day at the Rec Ground. Years 3 ð6 need to 

bring their lunch  
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Parish Administrator :   Fr Troy Bobbin 
Associate Priest:  Fr Peter Day 
Pastoral Associate:   Br Brian Berg 
Presbytery contact  
number :  48422444  or  0408 687 915 

email address:  braidwood@cg.org.au 
Parish Office hours: Thursday 9 amQ3 pm 
 

Mass times will change on July 2 to 8:30 Sunday mornings. 
Parishioners are invited to attend the Parish Pastoral Council 
meting this Saturday @4pm, before Mass. 

From Mr Laffan 
 

5ŜŀǊ tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΣ  
 
¢ƘŜ ǇǳǊǇƻǎŜ ƻŦ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƛǎ ǘƻ ƭŜŀǊƴ ǘƻ ǘƘƛƴƪΣ ǘƻ ƛƳŀƎƛƴŜΣ ǘƻ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ 
ŬƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǘǊŜƴƎǘƘǎ ŀƴŘ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘΣ ǘƻ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎΦ ! ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ǿƘƻ 
ƭŜŀǊƴǎ ōŜǎǘ ǿƛƭƭ ǎŜŜ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜǎ ŀǎ ƳƻƳŜƴǘǎ ƻŦ ŜȄŎƛǘŜƳŜƴǘ ŀǎ ǘƘƛǎ ƛǎ ǿƘŜƴ 
ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƳƻǎǘΦ L ƘŀǾŜ ǇǊŜǾƛƻǳǎƭȅ ǿǊƛǧŜƴ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ϥ[ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ 
tƛǘϥ ŀƴŘ Ƙƻǿ ǘƘƛǎ ƭŀƴƎǳŀƎŜ ƻŦ ǇƻǎƛǝǾƛǘȅ Ŏŀƴ ƘŜƭǇ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƻǿƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ 
ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎΦ ²Ŝ ǿŀƴǘ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ ǾŀƭǳŜ ŎǊƛǝŎŀƭ ǘƘƛƴƪƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŎǊŜŀǝǾƛǘȅ ǘƻ 
ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ ŀǎ ƭƛŦŜ ƭƻƴƎ ƭŜŀǊƴŜǊǎΦ  
 
IŀǾŜ ŀ ŎƭƻǎŜ ƭƻƻƪ ŀǘ ϥ¢ƘŜ [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ /ƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜϥ ό/ƻƳƳƻƴƭȅ ƪƴƻǿƴ ŀǎ ¢ƘŜ 
[ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ tƛǘϥύ ŀƴŘ Ƙƻǿ ǘƘƛǎ ŀǇǇƭƛŜǎ ǘƻ ǎƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ Ƙŀǎ ǊŜŎŜƴǘƭȅ 
ƳŀǎǘŜǊŜŘΦ ²ƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ wŜǇƻǊǘǎ ōŜƛƴƎ ŀ ƳŀǊƪŜǊ ƻŦ ǿƘŜǊŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ 
Ƴŀȅ ōŜ ǇƭŀŎŜŘ ŀǘ ǘƘƛǎ ǝƳŜΣ ƛǘ ƛǎ ǇǳǊǇƻǎŜŦǳƭ ǘƻ ŦƻŎǳǎ ƻƴ ŀǊŜŀǎ ƻŦ ǎǘǊŜƴƎǘƘ 
ŀǎ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ŦŜŜƭ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎΦ !ǊŜŀǎ ƴŜŜŘƛƴƎ ŦǳǊǘƘŜǊ ǿƻǊƪ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ 
ǎŜŜƴ ŀǎ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǘƻ ǎǘǊƛǾŜ ŀƴŘ ǿƻǊƪ ƘŀǊŘΦ ¢ƘŜ [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ /ƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ Ƴŀȅ ōŜ ŀ 
ƎƻƻŘ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ŦŜŜŘ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ ŦƻŎǳǎ ƻƴ ŦǳǘǳǊŜ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎΦ 
 
bŜȄǘ ǘŜǊƳ aǊǎ 5ƻŘŘΣ aƛǎǎ YŀǇǘŜƛƴ ŀƴŘ L ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƎƻƛƴƎ ǘƻ {ȅŘƴŜȅ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ 
WŀƳŜǎ bƻǩƴƎƘŀƳ ǎǇŜŀƪ ŀōƻǳǘ ϥ¢ƘŜ [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ tƛǘϥ ƛƴ ƎǊŜŀǘŜǊ ŘŜǘŀƛƭ ŀƴŘ L 
ƭƻƻƪ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ǊŜǇƻǊǝƴƎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜƴǘ ǘƻ ȅƻǳΦ  
 
!ŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘ ƛǎ ǊŜƭŀǝǾŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭ ŀƴŘ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜΗ 
DǊŜŀǘ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ƘŀǇǇŜƴǎ ǿƛǘƘ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎΣ ŀƴŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŀǘ ƴƻǘŜ L ǿƛǎƘ ǘƻ 
ǎƘŀǊŜ ŀ ǎǘƻǊȅΦ ! ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ƛƴ ¸ŜŀǊ о Ƙŀǎ ƎŀƛƴŜŘ ǘǿƻ ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻŦ ƎǊƻǿǘƘ ŀǎ ŀ 
ǊŜŀŘŜǊ ƛƴ ŀ ǎŜƳŜǎǘŜǊΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƪƛƴŘ ƻŦ ƛƳǇǊƻǾŜƳŜƴǘ Ŏŀƴ ƻƴƭȅ ƘŀǇǇŜƴ ǿƘŜƴ 
ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎ ǿƻǊƪ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ǘƻ ŜƴŀōƭŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ǘƘŜƳǎŜƭǾŜǎ 
ŀǎ ŀŎƘƛŜǾƛƴƎΦ ²Ŝƭƭ ŘƻƴŜ aǊǎ 5ƻŘŘ ŀƴŘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ōǳǘ ŜǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƭȅ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ 
ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƘŀǊŘ ǿƻǊƪΦ Lǘ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘ ǿƘƻ ǊƛǎŜǎ ǘƻ ƳŜŜǘ ϥǘƘŜ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ 
ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜϥ ŀƴŘ ŀǎ ŀ ǊŜǎǳƭǘ ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜǎ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎΦ 
 
Wǳƭƛŀƴ [ŀũŀƴ 
 
!ǎǎƛǎǘŀƴǘ tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭ  

Father, 

You know us individually and love 

each of  us. 

You know every hair on our head! 

Help us to believe this deeply in 

our souls. 

 

Amen 

From Mrs Monkhouse 
4ÈÅ 7ÏÒÄȡ 
Jesus taught his disciples: òCan you not buy two 

sparrows for a penny? And yet not one falls to the 

ground without your father knowing. Why, every 

hair on your head has been counted. So there is no 

need to be afraid; you are worth more than 

hundreds of sparrows.ó 
Jer20:10-13  

 

,ÏÏË #ÌÏÓÅÒȡ 
Sparrows and Hair: Jesus today tells his disciples 

just how much they are loved by God. Jesus is 

asking us to trust in God through our life. Even 

when we have difficulties, he is with us through it 

all and is there to comfort us and help us.  

 

The first weekend of the holidays sees our Parish 

Mass return to Sunday morning. This is a much 

more ófamily friendlyô time and weôre looking forward to 

seeing more childrenôs faces at our 8.30am Mass, 

beginning on Sunday, 2nd July. This time will remain 

until the end of the year. Any parishioners who prefer 

Saturday evening are encouraged to join our sister 

parish in Bungendore who will now have the Saturday 

evening Mass. 

If you were asked to complete an 

IDEAS survey, tomorrow is the last 

day for online submissions. Thank 

you to all who have already 

complete this. 
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 Awards    gh  Week 9     gh  Homework  
Kinder  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4/5  Year 5/6 

Oscar Rhys Josie Chase Nicholas  Maddison 

Ciara Dexter Ellie Benjamin Molly Albert 

  Nelita  Leonardo Angus 

Bits and Pieces 

Notes Home this Week 
 
Year 2 Mr Stink Excursion 

Kinder Mrs Toothôs leave 

Various Students NR Reminder 

Year 1 Invitation to Performance 

Whole School Literacy survey 

Year 3 Questacon Excursion 

Uniform PooL dClosed  

¢ƘŜ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳ Ǉƻƻƭ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎƭƻǎŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ 

ŘǳǊŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǊŜƴƻǾŀǝƻƴǎΦ !ƴȅ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳ 

ƛǘŜƳǎ ǘƘŀǘ ŀǊŜ ƴŜŜŘŜŘ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ 

[Ŝƴ aǳǧƻƴ ϧ /ƻ ƛƴ ²ŀƭƭŀŎŜ {ǘǊŜŜǘΦ 

Happy Birthday : Jordan & James  

Jump Rope for Heart 2017  
 

What a great term of skipping it has been, with the children having lots of 

fun and raising plenty of money for the Heart Foundation - $3191 so far! 

Our Jump-Off Day is next Wednesday, 28th June beginning at 12pm, 

where students will participate in round-robin activities. Parents are most 

welcome to attend. Please ensure that any cash donations received are 

sent in a marked envelope as soon as possible with the sponsorship form 

so that fundraising can be finalised and prizes for your child/ren can be 

arranged. Remember that the last day of term (Friday 30th June) is a 

uniform free day to celebrate reaching the schoolõs fundraising target. 

Week 9 leaderboard: 

1. Scarlett $559   6. Cate $200 

2. Hope $391   7. Rosalie $185 

3. Milly $207   8. Molly $145 

4. Annebel $204   9. Frankie $141 

5. Ellie $204   10. Tate $141 

Uniform  
 

Parents are asked to check their child/rens clothing for names as we are 

having a growing number of complaints about missing uniform items. 

We are suggesting that names be written on the inside of collars and trousers 

or underside of hats with either fabric paint or permanent fabric marker. 

All uniform items should have a name on them as it makes identification very 

hard without a name. 

Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with 

Disability  

²Ƙŀǘ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ 5ŀǘŀ /ƻƭƭŜŎǝƻƴΚ 

¢ƘŜ b//5 ǿƛƭƭ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŀōƻǳǘ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ Řƛǎŀōƛƭƛǘȅ ǿƘƻ 

ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǘƻ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǘŜ ƛƴ ŜŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŀƳŜ ōŀǎƛǎ ŀǎ ƻǘƘŜǊ 

ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΦ ¦ƴŘŜǊ ǘƘŜ 5ƛǎŀōƛƭƛǘȅ 5ƛǎŎǊƛƳƛƴŀǝƻƴ !Ŏǘ ό55!ύ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ 5ƛǎŀōƛƭƛǘȅ 

{ǘŀƴŘŀǊŘǎ ŦƻǊ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ ό5{9ύ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎ ƘŀǾŜ ƻōƭƛƎŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ ŀƭƭ 

ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǘŜ ƛƴ ŜŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŀƳŜ 

ōŀǎƛǎ ŀǎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǇŜŜǊǎΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜǎ ǇǊƻǾƛŘƛƴƎ ǊŜŀǎƻƴŀōƭŜ ŀŘƧǳǎǘƳŜƴǘǎ 

ǿƘŜǊŜ ƴŜŜŘŜŘΣ ƛƴ Ŏƻƴǎǳƭǘŀǝƻƴ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΩǎ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎΣ ŎŀǊŜǊǎ ƻǊ 

ƎǳŀǊŘƛŀƴǎΦ 
 

¢ƘŜ b//5 ƛǎ ƴƻǘ ƭƛƳƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛǘƘ ŘƛŀƎƴƻǎŜŘ ŘƛǎŀōƛƭƛǝŜǎΣ ƛǘ ǿƛƭƭ 

ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘ ǾŀƭǳŀōƭŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŀōƻǳǘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘǎ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘ ǘƻ ŀ ƳǳŎƘ ǿƛŘŜǊ 

ƎǊƻǳǇ ƻŦ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǘƘŀƴ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǇǊŜǾƛƻǳǎƭȅ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜŘ ƛƴ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭƭȅ ǘŀǊƎŜǘŜŘ 

Řƛǎŀōƛƭƛǘȅ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳǎΦ 
 

²Ƙŀǘ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ƛǎ ōŜƛƴƎ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘŜŘΚ  

¢ƘŜ 5ŀǘŀ /ƻƭƭŜŎǝƻƴ ǿƛƭƭ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘΥ 

Å  whether the school is metropolitan or non-metropolitan, primary or 

 secondary 

Å the total number of students enrolled at the school 

Å the total number of students at the school receiving adjustments to 

 enable them to participate in education on the same basis as other 

 students, 

Å the level of adjustment provided to those students  

Å and the broad type of disability. 
 

bƻ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ƴŀƳŜǎ ŀǊŜ ŎŀǇǘǳǊŜŘ ƻǊ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘŜŘΦ 
 

LƴǾƻƭǾŜƳŜƴǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ b//5 ƛǎ ƻǇǝƻƴŀƭ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳ Ƴŀȅ ΨƻǇǘ-ƻǳǘΩ ŀǘ ŀƴȅ ǝƳŜΦ LŦ 

ȅƻǳ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ƻǇǘ-ƻǳǘΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻŶŎŜ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜ ǘƘŜ 

ŦƻǊƳ ōŜŦƻǊŜ !ǳƎǳǎǘ м ǘƻ ǘƘŜ tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭΦ  

Working With Children Check for Volunteers in NSWĲ2018 
 

All volunteer parents assisting at St. Bede's Primary School will be 

required to have completed an application for a Working With Children 

Check. Whilst this is not required until 2018 we strongly advise that 

you complete the application prior to the end of the year. This check is 

also required to attend excursions. There will be a high volume of 

applications state wide and parents will not be able to assist in 

classrooms without this check competed. There is no cost to register. 

Please use the website below .Any questions please speak with Mr 

Laffan. 

https://www.kidsguardian.nsw.gov.au/child-safe-

organisations/working-with-children-check 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fmyanimelist.net%2Fprofile%2FTheNoobAtThis&psig=AFQjCNF_toDWpwE0WNOcD4zH0eb9hYbebg&ust=1456439469157316
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fmyanimelist.net%2Fprofile%2FTheNoobAtThis&psig=AFQjCNF_toDWpwE0WNOcD4zH0eb9hYbebg&ust=1456439469157316
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Canteen Roster ì Term 2 ì 2017  
7Å ÁÒÅ ÌÏÏËÉÎÇ ÆÏÒ ÐÁÒÅÎÔ ÖÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒÓ ÆÏÒ ÃÁÎÔÅÅÎȢ )Ô ×ÉÌÌ ÔÁËÅ Á ÆÅ× ÈÏÕÒÓ ÏÆ ÙÏÕÒ ÔÉÍÅȢ #ÁÎÔÅÅÎ ÃÁÎÎÏÔ ÒÕÎ ÕÎÌÅÓÓ 

×Å ÈÁÖÅ Á ÌÅÁÓÔ Ψ ÖÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒÓȢ 0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔ ÔÈÅ ÏǣÃÅ ÏÎ ΪήΪΨΨΪΧΩ ÔÏ ÐÌÁÃÅ ÙÏÕÒ ÎÁÍÅ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ ÒÏÓÔÅÒȢ  

    Term  2  gh 2017  Time Place 
23 June School Reports   

28 June  Jump Rope For HeartñJump Off  School 

30 June Healthy Canteen   

30 June End of TermñUniform Free Day   

18 July Term 3 Starts   

24 July  School Counsellor visit   

4 September School Counsellor visit   

7 December  School Presentation Assembly &   

Year Six Graduation Dinner 

  

 Term 2 ĕ2017    

23 June 2017  

For kinder ¹Yr 2 only  

Bec B Abby Bobbie P 

30 June 2017  Healthy Canteen  Mandy OôBrien Di Izzard 

 Term 3 ĕ2017    

21 July 2017  Jess D Emily L Volunteer needed  

28 July 2017  Bobbie P Volunteer needed  Volunteer needed  

4 August 2017  Bobbie P Volunteer needed  Volunteer needed  

11 August 2017  Bobbie P Volunteer needed  Volunteer needed  

18 August 2017  Bobbie P Volunteer needed  Volunteer needed  

25 August 2017  Bobbie P Volunteer needed  Volunteer needed  

 

 

 

{ǘ .ŜŘŜΩǎ {ƻŎƛŀƭ WǳǎǝŎŜ DǊƻǳǇΣ !ƳƴŜǎǘȅ 

LƴǘŜǊƴŀǝƻƴŀƭ ŀƴŘ wǳǊŀƭ !ǳǎǘǊŀƭƛŀƴ ŦƻǊ wŜŦǳƎŜŜǎ ǿƛƭƭ 

ōŜ ƘƻǎǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ нлмт wŜŦǳƎŜŜ ²ŜŜƪ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ƻƴ 

WǳƴŜ нп Ϫ ǘƘŜ bŀǝƻƴŀƭ ¢ƘŜŀǘǊŜ .ǊŀƛŘǿƻƻŘΦ 

Wƻƛƴ ǳǎ ǘƘŜ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎ ǘƘŜ ǎƛǘǳŀǝƻƴ ŦŀŎŜŘ ōȅ ǊŜŦǳƎŜŜǎ 

ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ ǘƘƻǎŜ ƻƴ aŀƴǳǎ LǎƭŀƴŘΦ aƻǊƴƛƴƎ ¢Ŝŀ ŀǘ 

мм ŀƳς DǳŜǎǘ ǎǇŜŀƪŜǊǎ WŀƴŜ YŜƻƎƘ ŀƴŘ ¢ƛƳ 

aŎYŜƴƴŀ ŀǘ нǇƳ 

School fees should have been paid by now, 

unless you have an arrangement in place 

(spoken with Mrs Ferlitsch or Mrs Hewitt). If you 

have not paid this or last terms school fees 

please contact the office as a matter of 

urgency. 
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